
LTN  tidbit  18:  Learn  about
Tahoe’s wildlife

May  is  31  tidbits  about  Lake
Tahoe  News  month.

LTN tidbit No. 18:

A recent addition to Lake Tahoe News is the weekly column by
Lake Tahoe Wildlife Care. Usually Cheryl Millham, executive
director  of  the  South  Shore  nonprofit  that  rehabilitates
wildlife so they can keep living in the wild, writes the
articles.  Occasionally,  Tom  Millham,  her  husband  and
secretary-treasurer  of  LTWC,  contributes.

The columns run every Saturday.

The articles run the gamut from why swallows are good to what
to do when crossing paths with a mama bear and her cubs.

Here is information about becoming a paid subscriber.
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